




Subject: Commissioner Ward's Minority Report
From: "Joan-Steve Smith" <
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 01:32:39 -0700
To: <

Citizens Redistricting Committee Members:
 
I am concerned that the Coachella Valley has been split.  I urge you to keep all the Coachella Valley cities
together in Riverside County as in the previous map!
 
Additionally, please allow Commissioner Ward to present his Minority Report in the meeting on August
15th.
 
Thank you.
Joan Smith
Riverside County Voter
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Subject: Commissioner Ward's Minority Report
From: "Shupe, ChrisƟna" <chrisƟ
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 14:14:05 -0700
To: CommunicaƟons Office <

Executive Director Claypool:
 
Please allow Commissioner Ward to present a minority report regarding the proposed Redistricting
Maps!
 
Thank you.
Joan Smith
Riverside County
California
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Subject: Permit Ward to file report
From: "Helen Whelchel" <
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 11:41:07 -0700
To: <
CC: <  "Ellen Swensen" <
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Subject: Public Comment: 2 - Riverside
From: ellen swensen <
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 22:55:54 +0000
To: 

From: ellen swensen <
Subject: Assembly Map Politically Driven!

Message Body:
Dear CRC,
Why would you reflect the Coachella Valley's tourism economy in the Congressional and 
Senate maps and then do something completely irrational and inconsistent for the 
Assembly map?! It is obvious that you are trying to protect the seat of Manny Perez. 
You just re-drew AD80 as it was, and guess what? It was considered a HUGE GERRYMANDER!!!
You just gerrymandered us again and split our tourism cities once again. I have told 
Nevadans to NEVER vote for a citizen redistricting committee. You were so obviuously 
corrupted by Blanco, et al.

--
This mail is sent via contact form on Citizens Redistricting Commission

Public	Comment:	2	-	Riverside

1	of	1 8/16/2011	2:06	PM



Subject: Public Comment: 2 - Riverside
From: Joan Smith <
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 08:27:53 +0000
To: 

From: Joan Smith <
Subject: Commissioner Ward's Minority Report

Message Body:
Citizens Redistricting Committee Members:
I am very concerned that the Coachella Valley has been split and request that all the 
Coachella Valley cities remain together in Riverside County, as in the previous map.

Additionally, I request that Commissioner Ward be allowed to present his Minority 
Report at the meeting on August 15th.

Thank you.

--
This mail is sent via contact form on Citizens Redistricting Commission
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Subject: redistric ng
From: "Roland Crawford" <
Date: Mon, 15 Aug 2011 15:08:52 -0700
To: <

I urge you to allow Commissioner Michael Ward to file a minority report explaining his
reasons for voting against the state and federal legislative districts in California.

Thank you,

Roland Crawford

Thousand Palms, CA 92276

redistricting
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